
“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 

 

 
 

 
 

 

It’s hard to believe another summer is winding down. It seems they 

go faster and faster. We have had another great summer! Thanks to 

all that have given and helped children all around the world. I am 

reminded of a couple we have in Wake Forest N.C. that have given 

over the years so that children in Kenya at our River Jordan 

Champions Home can have an education! God only knows that one 

of these children might grow up to be a great leader or pastor or 

missionary for the country of Kenya. That couple will one day see 

the return of their investment when they stand before our heavenly 

Father and see the lives that were touched for the Kingdom because 

they gave to this need! Isn’t that a great thought!   

 

I also want to thank the people in Todd, NC at South Fork Baptist Church that had a heart to help dig a well in 

India. Because of one man, that read about the need in our Newsletter, became burdened for this need and 

brought it before the church, thousands of people will have fresh water to drink in a community in India! That is 

what being the church is all about. These are just a couple of the many stories I could share about the things the 

Lord is doing through His people. Please know we are grateful for all of you that come along side of our ministry 

to make a difference around the world for Christ’s sake. Thank you for your hearts like Jesus! May He bless you 

as we serve together to “Touch the World” with the gospel of Jesus. As we will be starting into Fall let us labor 

for the Master until He comes or calls us home! 

 

Until then,      

Homer 
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Sheila is one of the many children that are a part of the Echoes of 

Mercy Program that reaches out to impoverished and orphaned 

children.  Touch the World partners with Echoes of Mercy to help 

care for these children.  Moses Omondi is the founder and director 

of Echoes of Mercy. 

 

Sheila is the third born in a family of six. They are being raised by 

their single father who is diabetic and due to inadequate 

medication, has to stay at home. This is a great challenge for him. 

Sheila misses her mother so much and this has affected her 

academics. Her father is constantly in and out of hospital and it 

becomes very difficult for him to sustain his family. Therefore, the 

family is languishing in poverty and pain. They sleep hungry and 

the lack of food makes Sheila’s father’s condition even worse. 

 

 

There are 

hundreds of 

children like 

Sheila that 

desperately need 

your sponsorship.  

For only $25 per 

month you can 

make a difference 

in the life of a 

precious child. 

 


